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Friday 29 November 2024 
 
 
RE:  Changes to parking at EM Tooth Memorial Home 
 
 
Dear residents and family members, 
 
I am writing to update you of changes to visitor parking at our home. 
 
During the construction of the Village Manly, unfortunately there will be some unavoidable interruptions that 
will impact parking and access to our home. We are working closely with our construction partner to minimise 
the impact as much as possible and have made provision for a small number of shared car parks in the lower 
car park this week. 
 
The lower car park will be closed from Monday 2 December with no further access for visitors. Provision will 
be made in the upper car park for visitors with limited mobility, however we ask that all other visitors utilise 
street parking, if possible.  
 
We ask you to please be mindful when walking from Oceana Terrace to our Home. Please use the footpath 
to the left of the driveway and please do not walk on the driveway for your own safety. As a reminder, visitors 
are able to access our home via the glass door at the end of the footpath with the code 7488**. 
 
We are also working with our construction partner to assess alternative locations for additional car parks, 
closer to our home and will advise you as these are available.  
 
We acknowledge the importance of regular visiting with our residents, as this supports the emotional and 
mental wellbeing of their care and we encourage you to continue to visit your loved ones as often as 
possible. 
 
We are conscious of the impact the construction of the Village Manly may have on our residents and 
representatives. We apologise for the inconvenience caused to you. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated as construction progresses. Should you have any questions in the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact enquiries@anglicaresq.org.au.  
 
 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Tim Hellyer  

Strategic Property Manager 

Anglicare Southern Queensland 
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